To whom it may concern,

[ am writing you to highly recommend Mike Taylor and TM Taylor
Construction, Inc. under any consideration. I have been working with
Mike for some time now and throughout the process he has always been
very trarsparent and informative, and always has the interest of his
client in the highest regard.

In working with the crew at TM Taylor Construction, I have always
been met with great respect and a very cordial, positive atmosphere.
Overall, the final product appears to be outstanding and I am very
pleased by their quality of work.

Please let me know if you need anything further.

Sincerely,
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David Schnell

Owner

Brown’s Court Bakery
199 St. Philip Street
Charleston, SC 29403




